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NOTIFICATION

Subject: PEEF MASTER LEVEL SCHOLARSHIP INTERVIEWS POSTPONED

i. In Continuation of directions issued by the Government of the Punjab Higher Education

Department, Lahore Vide notification No.SO(G)MISC-112023 dated 1010512023, and keeping in view

the prevailing security situation across the Punjab, the interviews of (PEEF) scholarship are postponed

till new schedule is notified.

For Director
Directorate of Financial Assistance
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Dean, all faculties
Director, Sub CampuS, Bahaw alnagar .

Director, Sub Campus, Rahim Yar Khan.
Director IT
Director Students Affairs.
Executive Secretary to Vice-Chancellor
P.A. to Registrar
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